
THE GRADUATES’ SOCIETY OF
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Montreal, April 4th, 1921.

“THE McGILL CENTENNIAL REUNION — OCTOBER 12-13-14-15, 1921.”

.

Dear Sir Arthur

I have just received notice from the
Secretary of the McGill Society of Toronto that their 
Annual Meeting is to be held on April 25th. 
remember that I spoke to you about this meeting some days 
ago, when you promised that if you were unable to attend 
in person,as the Universityrs Representative, you would 
suggest somebody who would take your place, 
of your attending the meeting in person, I will be glad 
if you will let me know what hotel accommodation you 
would require, so that I can have the necessary reservations 
made »

You will

In the event

The Reunion Committee is sending one 
Representative to the Toronto gathering.

I will be glad to give you full particulars 
as to the form the meeting is to take in the course of a 
few days time.

Yours faithfully,

MÉCUTIVE SECRETARY.

jwj/dp

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.
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